
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

This Thursday, November 7th from 5-6:30 is our Ultimate Fine Arts, CTE, and Physical 

Education Family Fun Night. Food is provided with an RSVP. As a reminder, we want everyone 

to join us for this event, but you must reserve your food if you would like to eat while you are 

here. The link to reserve your food is attached to the weekly email.  
https://bit.ly/2NbZRIf  
 

In December, all 6th grade Language Arts classes will be reading a dramatized version of the 

Charles Dickens classic, “A Christmas Carol.”  On Friday, December 13th, students will be 

going on a field trip to the High Point Theatre to see the play acted out on stage.  The cost is $13 

and the deadline is Monday, November 4th.  This is a hard deadline, as the theatre needs to 

reserve seats. 

 

Football will play at home against Mendenhall Middle School on Monday. Girls’ soccer and 

boys’ volleyball will play at home against Southwest on Monday and at Mendenhall on Tuesday.  

 

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 
 

https://bit.ly/2NbZRIf

